
From: hayley johnson < @outlook.com>  
Sent: 11 July 2023 21:33 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Wisbech incinerator response. 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
I am writing with a response to the Wisbech incinerator proposal. I understand that there needs to 
be solutions to the growing problem of garbage disposal, but I feel this is not the solution. It will be 
detrimental to our town, environment, and the health and wellbeing of the people living here. As a 
member of this town with young children, one who suffers with asthma I believe the effects of the 
incinerator could be catastrophic! Please consider if you would be happy living next door to one of 
these incinerators. Our roadways are not equipped for the volume of traffic now let alone all the 
traffic for the incinerator too. I plead with you that you look at all options before allowing this to go 
ahead. I fear for the health of our families, this will impact our lives in many negative ways and 
should not be allowed to go ahead. 
 
What I also do not understand is how people are being discouraged from have log burners in their 
homes to keep their families warm, yet it can be allowed to have an incinerator burning tonnes and 
tonnes of rubbish constantly and polluting the air. 
 
There must be a more suitable location which will not impact so many lives. 
 
Kind regards 
Hayley Johnson 
 

 
 
 




